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DATES  
June 
Friday 16th – Leavers’ Cake Sale 
Monday 19th – New Parents Information 
Evening 
Friday 23rd – Inset Day, school closed for 
pupils 
Monday 26th – Play to Learn Sessions for 
children starting in September 
July 
Saturday 1st – TSA Summer BBQ 
Thursday 6th – Year 2 Film Night, 5 – 7pm 
Friday 7th – Transition Day 
Wednesday 12th – Year 2 Play to parents 
Tuesday 18th – Year 4 Play to parents, 
matinee 
Wednesday 19th – Year 4 Play to parents, 
evening 
Thursday 20th – Leavers’ Trip to Longleat 
Friday 21st – Year 4 Leavers’ Disco 
Friday 21st – Break up for summer holiday 
 

Somerset SEND Roadshows 
Somerset Local Authority is holding a series 
of roadshows across the county for parents 
and carers of children with special 
educational needs and disabilities as they are 
keen to seek parents’ views on how their 
child’s needs are met. If you would like to 
attend, the meeting in Frome is on Thursday 
22nd June from 11am until 1pm. If you would 
like to book please use the following link 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/somerset-
county-council-and-somerset-parent-carer-
forum-13959803348 
 or call 01823 356254.  

 

TSA Updates 
The next meeting is on Thursday 15th June 
at 7:45pm at The Artisan. Do come along and 
join us if you are able to. There will be lots 
of planning for the Summer Fair on July 1st 
and any extra help will be very welcome. 

 

Oakfield Academy SEND Parent Forum 
Oakfield Academy is holding a SEND Parent 
Forum between 4pm and 5:30pm on 
Wednesday 28th June and parents of 
children who will be moving to Oakfield in 
September are very welcome to attend if 
they wish to find out more about how the 
school supports children with special 
educational needs and disabilities. Please 
contact Oakfield to let them know if you are 
intending to attend. 

 

‘School for Little Monsters’ 
There was much excitement this week when 
the brilliant Michelle Robinson came to 
assembly to share her latest book, ‘School 
for Little Monsters’. We all thoroughly 
enjoyed the story and seeing all the mischief 
that goes on in monster school – nothing like 
Trinity at all of course! We are very 
honoured to have the book dedicated to us. 

 
Lighthouse ‘Messy Church’ 

The next Lighthouse ‘Messy Church’ session 
is on June 18th between 3 and 5pm at Holy 
Trinity Church. There will be craft 
activities, games, stories and a family tea. 

 
Thank you to the Lifestyle Express store on 
Critchill Road for their very kind donation of 
a book for our library. We have chosen ‘The 
Mischievians’ which will be a fun read for our 
older children, and will hopefully explain 
some of life’s little mysteries! 
The store are also running a Father’s Day 
Competition. They are asking the children to 
design a neck tie. We have the posters in the 
school office if your child would like to take 
part so please pop in and ask for one.  

 


